
To, 

F.No.11-3/2014-TS.VII 
Government of India 

Ministry of Human Resource Development 
Department of Higher Education 

Shastri Bhawan, New Delhi, 
Dated 26th September, 2014 

1. The Secretaries of Technical Education of all States JUTs, . 
2. The Directors of Technical Education of all States/UTs, 
3. The Member Secretary, AICTE, 
4. The Directors of all liM's I NITIE-Mumbai, 
5. The Directors ofSLIET-Sangrur I NERIST-Itanagar 
6. The Directors of all liT's I liSe, Bangalore and lilTs/ NITs, 
7. The Vice-Chancellors of all Central Universities I States Universities. 
8. The Directors of National Institute of Technical Teachers Training and 

Research (NITTTR) at Kolkata, Bhopal, Chandigarh and Chennai/ NIFFT­
Ranchi, Crf-I<:Ol<'f"6jh.\'{, G.i'.CIE"f-~.:11!1. 

Subject: - Recruitment for Governing Board-engaged Faculty Consultant and 
Specialist Post in CPSC, Manila. 

Sir/Madam, 

I am directed to say that Colombo Plan Staff College for Technician 
Education (CPSC), Manila, Philippines is Regional Institute mandated to assist in the 
improvement of the Technician Education System of its member countries in Asia and 
Pacific Region through Staff Development Programmes. The CPSC, Manila is an 
autonomous organization· with a Board of Governors consisting of the nominees of the 
participating countries under the Colombo Plan. India is one of the participating countries. 

2. CPSC, Manila has announced for recruitment for Governing Board-engaged 
Faculty Consultant and Specialist Post. Candidates for professional post Governing 
Board-engaged Faculty Consultant and Specialist are academic. professionals who carry 
out the programs of CPSC through teaching and research. Screening of applications will 
start from October 31, 2014 till the suitable candidates have been found. 

3. You are requested to disseminate the above said announcement regarding 
recruitment for Governing Board-engaged Faculty Consultant and Specialist Post by 
CPSC amongst the eligible Faculty members. You may kindly nominate suitable candidate 
from your Institute/Organisation who is willing to be considered for the above said position 
and who can be spared in the event of his selection. Vacancy announcement and 
prescribed is also available on http://www.cpsctech.org/current-job-vacancies. 

Yours faithfully, 

(Dali~pur) 
Deputy Seiretary(T) 

Tel: 23385220 


